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Green 

Happy New Year and welcome back! This month pupils have been braving the cold 

during outdoor learning. They are exploring structures and working out different 

ways to make mini dens. In PE pupils are developing their hand eye coordination 

by working on racket and ball skills. In Maths they have been learning about 

shapes and their properties and will soon be moving onto fractions. In Science, 

pupils are learning about circuits and have begun work on creating their own toy 

or game that uses a circuit. This term pupils are learning to use the hob and oven 

in cooking lessons. They have made a cake, which was perfect for celebrating 

birthdays! They boiled pasta - learning about how to safely boil something on the 

hob and they talked about which types of pasta they like and don’t like.  


